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Meeting of: Cabinet  

Date of Meeting: Thursday, 22 May 2025 

Relevant Scrutiny 
Committee: Live Well Scrutiny Committee 

Report Title:   Mural at the Richard Taylor Memorial Skate Park, located at the Knap, Barry  

Purpose of Report:  To seek the approval of Cabinet to install a mural at the Knap Skate Park   

Report Owner:  Cabinet Member for Leisure, Sport and Well-being 

Responsible Officer:  Director of Environment and Housing Services 

Elected Member and 
Officer Consultation:  

Head of Sustainable Development 

Committee Reports 

Head of Finance / Section 151 Officer 

Principal Landscape Architect 

Baruc Ward Members – Councillor Steffan Wiliam, Councillor Nic Hodges, 
Councillor Mark Hooper 

Policy Framework: This is a matter for Executive decision by Cabinet 

Executive Summary: 
 

• In October 2023, a new Richard Taylor skate park opened at the Knap in Barry. The modern 
facility, constructed of concrete, replaced a previous composite timber skate park built following 
the tragic death of Richard Taylor, a young talented skater from Barry who sadly lost his life in a 
skating accident in Barry in 2004. 

• The new facility, again built in the memory of Richard, was part funded by the Richard Taylor 
Memorial fund, a fund set up in Richard’s memory to raise money to provide wheeled sport 
opportunities in the Knap area, particularly for young people.        

• The skate park is constructed below the level of the adjacent highway and knap 
terrace/esplanade and bounded to the west by a large supporting wall, which effectively 
provides a large backdrop to the facility.  

• In the past this wall has been subject to graffiti, albeit at a relatively low frequency, appearing as 
it does like a large blank canvas. Graffiti based artwork is synonymous with skating and other 
wheeled sports and whilst often colourful and of certain artistic value, if uncontrolled can also be 
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destructive, and derisory with personal tags and inappropriate messaging sometimes blighting 
the space. 

• The suggestion for a street art mural emerged from the consultation on the design of the 
replacement skatepark in September 2022. The thought was that it would, help minimise the 
risk/impact of tagging graffiti at the site and support the existing sense of ownership by the local 
community. 

• This report details how the proposed mural was designed, how two final mural options were then 
chosen for public consultation, and the outcome of that public consultation.  

• Whilst the outcome of the consultation was largely positive, the report highlights the conflicts of 
opinion that have arisen between those responding who do not live overlooking the park and 
several residents that do. 

• Noting this position, the report seeks the agreement of Cabinet to progress with a slightly 
amended mural, giving regard to the comments of nearby residents and other consultees, but 
also seeking to improve the space and to best protect it from unauthorised graffiti in the future.   
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Recommendations 
1. That Cabinet agrees to the installation of design 2 of the mural at the Richard Taylor 

Skate Park, Barry as shown in Appendix B to this report. 

2. That Cabinet agrees to a slight amendment to the green coloured areas featured in 
design 2, replacing it with more natural, muted green colour. 

3. That delegated authority is granted to the Head of Neighbourhood Servies in 
Consultation with the Cabinet Member for Neighbourhood and Building Services to 
agree the final design colours.    

Reasons for Recommendations 
1. To agree the installation of a suitably designed mural at the Knap Skate Park. 

2. To ensure that the mural better suits the local environment where it will be located. 

3. To ensure that the final green colour is suitably amended based on the negative 
comments received.    

1. Background 
1.1 The new Richard Taylor Skate Park, located at the Knap in Barry, opened in 

October 2023. Since then, it has attracted a wide range of users, providing 
quality opportunities to enjoy a variety of wheeled sports; whilst also 
significantly reducing excess noise pollution due to its concrete construction. 

1.2 The Park replaced an older steel frame and composite board skate Park at the 
site, built in honour of local world inline Skating Champion Richard Taylor who 
tragically lost his life in a skating accident in 2004.  

1.3 The Park was constructed at a cost of approximately £400,000 (excluding sewer 
and access works) and was funded primarily via a grant from Sport Wales for 
£200,000.  Additional funding came from a variety of other sources including the 
Shared Prosperity Fund and a significant contribution from the Richard Taylor 
Memorial Fund (RTMF), which included an £81,000 grant from the National 
Lottery Community Fund. 

1.4 The National lottery award, secured by the RTMF, covered specific additional 
elements of the scheme requested by the community during the design 
consultation which were outside the scope of the original project, and included 
an additional seating/learn to skate area, the mural and site-specific signage.    

1.5 The suggestion for a street art mural emerged from the consultation on the 
design of the replacement skatepark in September 2022. The thought was that it 
would help minimise the risk/impact of tagging graffiti at the site and support the 
existing sense of ownership by the local community.  It was not proposed as a 
commemorative piece, the skatepark itself, replacement memorial plaques and 
the site information signs perform that function.  Commemorative elements 
have however been suggested for inclusion in the design during the ongoing 
engagement. 
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1.6 The mural was not within the scope of the original project; however, the Richard 
Taylor Memorial Trust (RTMF) as a key stakeholder in the project, was keen to 
explore the idea and initial discussions were held with CADW to determine if it 
was feasible in the context of the Knap Grade II listed park and the fact that this 
is a Conservation Area. These discussions concluded that it was feasible subject 
to an appropriate design and colour scheme for the setting. 

1.7 Funding for the mural was secured from the National Lottery Community Fund in 
January 2023 and the principle of the mural was included in the planning 
application submitted on 20th January, 2023 (Application reference 
2023/00064/RG3), proposing “Replacement of the existing skatepark with a new 
concrete wheeled sports facility and alterations to the path layout in Cold Knap 
Park to improve accessibility” at Cold Knap Gardens, Lakeside, Barry. 

1.8 Drawings included with the application indicated that ‘a locally themed street art 
mural to be painted on the remaining top section of the existing retaining wall’.  

1.9 The Planning consent granted on 20th March, 2023 included the following 
condition relating to the mural: Condition 3 -Notwithstanding the submitted 
details, a schedule of materials to be used in the construction of the 
development (including a colour scheme for the surfaces and enclosures and 
details of any murals) hereby approved, shall be submitted to and approved in 
writing by the Local Planning Authority 

1.10 An engagement activity in the form of a design workshop was organised for 23rd 
April, 2023 intended to gather ideas for a design. The drop-in event ran for four 
hours on a weekend afternoon to give residents and visitors to the Knap an 
opportunity to share their views.  The event was successful in reaching more 
than 22,000 users online with approximately 40 people attending the session, 
including residents overlooking the park; with views expressed both for and 
against the idea of a mural.    
 

1.11 Various design options were subsequently drawn up, discussed and revised, in 
association with representatives of the Taylor family working with a group of 
specialist street artists, in consultation with Cadw’s historic parks officer and the 
Council’s conservation officer, that both reflected the impact Richard had on the 
sport, the local setting and the sensitive environment in which the mural would 
be located.   

1.12 The resulting design options, that were considered suitable to discharge the 
relevant planning condition, were then the subject to a public consultation 
exercise.  Details of the designs 1 and 2 are shown at appendix A and B 
respectively. 

2. Key Issues for Consideration 
2.1 The results of the public consultation exercise conducted to assess the 

appropriateness of 2 designs for the mural are attached at Appendix C. A copy of 
the flier advertising the mural consultation is shown at Appendix D.  
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2.2 The results suggest overall strong support for the mural with 70.25% selecting 
one of the two options presented and 29.75% preferring to not select an option 
or not answering. 

2.3 However, given the sensitive nature of the site, when the results are viewed in 
the context of whether the respondent overlooks the skatepark, i.e.  those 
directly affected by the proposal; the results show a different bias.  Of the 65 
respondents who overlook the park 66.2% preferred not to select a design and 
33.8% selected either option 1 or 2.  This would suggest a significant majority of 
residents directly affected and overlooking the skatepark object to the proposal 
of either mural design. This is reflected in the additional comments received. 

 
2.4 An artist’s impression of how the mural could look when viewed across the Knap 

Gardens is shown at Appendix E.   
 
2.5 There has been considerable contact with Knap residents who have raised 

concerns about this mural, via telephone and in writing. Also, a formal complaint 
has been received by a resident who has a view of the skatepark from their 
property, citing problems/errors with the consultation process. A positive 
outcome for the complainant in this case would have been confirmation that the 
mural would not be going ahead. This complaint has been investigated and a 
response provided, though not one to the satisfaction of the resident concerned. 
This complaint investigation and response did not identify any errors with the 
consultation process, though the fact that a formal complaint has been raised is 
mentioned to demonstrate to Cabinet the high level of concern being expressed 
by several residents of the Knap area.     

  
2.6 One point clearly evidenced during the consultation process is the requirement 

to ‘tone down’ the green in the proposed designs, and whilst the design process 
was influenced by the environment where the mural is to be located and 
consequently sought to avoid the usual quite bright graffiti art colours, there is 
scope to mute the green tones used down further. 

2.7 In order to reach a decision as to whether to progress with design 2 of the mural 
(Appendix B), the most popular design identified via the consultation, it is 
important to seek to balance and compare the strong opposing views to any 
mural expressed by a number of residents of the Knap, especially those who will 
have line of site to the mural across the Knap Gardens; to those who have 
responded positively to design 2 but do not live within sight of skatepark from 
their properties. 

2.8 The provision of a mural was included in the planning application (as detailed 
above), though no designs were included and the condition associated with this 
(also detailed above), still needs to be discharged. There were no objections to 
the planning application 

2.9 As has previously been stated, the suggestion for a street art mural emerged 
from the consultation on the design of the replacement skatepark in September 
2022. The thought being that it would help minimise the risk/impact of tagging 



  

6 
 

graffiti at the site and support the existing sense of ownership by the local 
community. 

2.10 It is impossible to say with any certainty that the back wall would suffer from 
unauthorised graffiti should it remain unpainted, or even if a mural is installed, 
this mural would not suffer the same fate. However, experience of other 
commissioned public artwork in Barry has shown a reduced risk of tagging and 
other unauthorised artwork being applied, with the community generally valuing 
the surface more when it features commissioned street art. It is considered that 
this ‘value’ for the artwork proposed could be even higher in this case bearing in 
mind the memorial nature of the park and the involvement of the local skating 
community in the design proposed.   

2.11 There is a fear that should the mural not go ahead, the community, or visitors to 
the skate park, will simply apply their own uncoordinated artwork in any colour 
or format, and that, in the worst-case scenario, this could result in competing 
tags and artwork which overtime could become very unsightly. 

2.12 The Council has limited resources for the removal of graffiti and tends to only 
remove it if it is offensive, racist or applied to highway signage and/or 
infrastructure where is could either compromise road safety or effect traffic 
movements.  

2.13 Therefore, should the skate park suffer graffiti, most of it is likely to remain and 
not be removed. Further, graffiti is often painted over when it is difficult to 
remove, and this could again result in the skate park back wall becoming 
unsightly over time. 

2.14 Another consideration in the decision as to whether to install any of the 2 mural 
designs must be the views of the Taylor family and the Richard Taylor Memorial 
Fund trustees, one of the funders of the facility. Both have made it very clear 
that they see the mural as an integral part of the skate park installation, and this 
completed facility being a fitting memory to Richard.   

2.15 As previously advised, the new skatepark is named the ‘Richard Taylor Memorial 
Skate Park’ and is a memorial to a cherished Barry skater.  The site signage 
reflects this and includes QR codes with links to information about Richard and 
his life.  A memorial plaque is being prepared for installation on site to also 
reflect this.   

2.16 Taking all these factors into account it is suggested that Cabinet agree to the 
installation of design 2 of the mural (as attached at Appendix B). Though that this 
be subject to the suitable toning down of the green colour that is most 
prominent within the designs. 

2.17 It is further proposed that a delegation is given to the Head of Neighbourhood 
Services in consultation with the Cabinet Member for Neighbourhood and 
Building Services to agree the final mural colours.                
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3. How do proposals evidence the Five Ways of Working and contribute 
to our Well-being Objectives? 

3.1 The Skatepark has demonstrated its value in terms of Well-being objectives by 
providing quality opportunities for recreation for visitors and residents of all ages 
and abilities. 

3.2 Long Term – The mural will provide a context to the provision of the Skate Park 
and what Richard Taylor achieved.  It will hopefully also reduce any further 
graffiti at the site as Richard was respected by the skate community and it is 
expected that they will value the addition of the mural. 

3.3 Prevention – The provision of the Skate Park, along with other quality Leisure 
provision is now recognised as having a positive effect on crime reduction. 

3.4 Collaboration – the side project of developing the mural proposals has been a 
collaborative process involving several organisations and was subject to public 
consultation. 

3.5 Integration – The Place and Environment and Housing Directorates have worked 
in partnership to design and build the skate park and the design of the mural has 
regard for the local environment and the users of the park.  The usual graffiti 
style art of bright colours has been rejected for artwork more in keeping with the 
environment. 

3.6 Involvement – The involvement of local skaters and the Taylor family into the 
design of the Mural was a key element. 

4. Climate Change and Nature Implications  
4.1 There are no Climate Change or Nature Implications associated with this report. 

5. Resources and Legal Considerations 
Financial  

 
5.1 Funding for the installation has been secured as detailed in the report. The 

National Lottery Community Fund grant awarded to the Richard Taylor Memorial 
Fund included a budget of 15k for the mural. 

 
Employment  

5.2 There are no employment implications associated with this report. 
 

Legal (Including Equalities) 

5.3 All legal requirements, including planning, have been considered with relevant 
permissions are being obtained. There will be a requirement to discharge the 
planning condition associated with the mural and this will take place when 
Cabinet has taken a decision on this matter. 
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6. Background Papers 
None. 

  







Have your say on the Cold
Knap skatepark mural
design

SURVEY RESPONSE REPORT
01 September 2024 - 21 October 2024

PROJECT NAME:
Cold Knap Skatepark Mural

FILTER BY:
Which design do you prefer?Design One:Design Two:
Answered : Design One , Design Two , I would prefer not to select a design
option

COMPARE BY:
Does your property overlook the skatepark?
Answered : Yes, No



SURVEY QUESTIONS
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Q1  Which design do you prefer?Design One:Design Two:

No Yes

Comparing by: 
Does your property overlook the skatepark?

50 100 150 200 250 300

Design One

Design Two

I would prefer not to
select a design option

Option 4

10

12

43

215

247

151

Optional question (678 response(s), 11 skipped)
Question type: Checkbox Question
Comparing by: Does your property overlook the skatepark?  For answers: Yes,No
Filtering by: Which design do you prefer?Design One:Design Two: Design One , Design Two , I would prefer not to...
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Anonymous
9/09/2024 03:26 PM

Sympathetic to the area and environment.

Anonymous
9/09/2024 03:44 PM

I find both designs incredibly ugly and offensive. The shade of
green is absolutely vile. We directly overlook this skatepark (19
Lakeside). I find it upsetting to imagine having to overlook this
everyday. It would likely impact on the value of our home. We
strongly oppose both designs. There is also very limited choice as
both are basically one of the same design. There has been no
public consultation directly with residents overlooking the park. I
am insulted that people who have no personal impact could
consider this as appropriate. I would like for us to arrange a
meeting with local residents in the hope of putting a stop to this
project.

Anonymous
9/09/2024 03:46 PM

I oppose both of these horrible designs. Please leave it as it is.

Anonymous
9/09/2024 03:49 PM

There has been no consultation with residents who this directly
impacts. The company you have chosen are a poor choice for a
Victorian lake and residential area.

Anonymous
9/09/2024 03:54 PM

I disagree totally with the whole situation and idea. For local
residents it’s hell

Anonymous
9/09/2024 04:05 PM

I am a front line resident with direct view. I have spoken to all my
similar residents and NONE of them want a mural. Leave as is!
Hopefully you will observe the wishes of the affected residents.
There is no need for any mural in this beautiful area. No 15

Anonymous
9/09/2024 04:24 PM

(14 Lakeside) “directly impacted” I cannot believe that the council
is spending our money on such a monstrosity. The colour and
design is puerile. I am deeply concerned that such a monstrosity
will devalue my home and make it less sellable. The green colour
is obnoxious. Both designs are a strong “no” from a resident who
has lived here for 24 years. It defiles the whole park which is still
regarded as “the treasure of Barry”.

Anonymous
9/09/2024 04:27 PM

We have a property directly opposite the skate park and would
strongly oppose to have any art work in the park at all, the bright
green is especially jarring. As much as I believe in creating spaces
for local young people this skate park has been put in completely
the wrong area in Barry and is not in keeping with the knap
gardens or area at all, adding a mural draws even more attention

Q2  Do you have any comments about the designs?
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to it and could encourage graffiti.

Anonymous
9/09/2024 04:53 PM

I think the resemblance to graffiti is too much and not in keeping
with the era and design of the lake and gardens. I would also be
concerned that it would set a precedent to add more graffiti. This is
a marine conservation area and the installation of the skate park in
the first instance should not have been approved; to add nuclear
green graffiti will be too much in my opinion.

Anonymous
9/09/2024 06:18 PM

the design and colors of the graffiti will not compliment the
atmosphere of the Knap. Just paint the wall grey/white since it will
cost less money, and it won’t look absolutely catastrophic.

Anonymous
9/09/2024 06:53 PM

I would like the design with Richard Taylor's silhouette! (You do not
specify which one that is)

Anonymous
9/09/2024 07:22 PM

I live opposite the skate park and will look at the mural every day. I
am really pleased with both drafts and think either will really
enhance the skate park. Am I allowed to say they're really cool
designs!

Anonymous
9/09/2024 08:28 PM

The designs are awful and are not in keeping with the area. The
wall should be left blank without any graffiti style designs.

Anonymous
9/09/2024 08:49 PM

I have a few comments. Regarding the designs - they’re both awful
and a minor variation on a single theme. You as the council will
already be aware of the opposition from the local residents who
overlook the skatepark and you have demonstrably shown a
deliberate disregard by pushing ahead with this type of design.
The Knap Gardens is a conservation area and as such there are
strict guidelines as to what can be built and the design of
structures. The Planning office/Conservation Officer are clearly
ignoring their responsibilities and duties in this regard and cherry-
picking on the basis of some agenda other than the strict
guidelines. Comment in regard to the form - why are you not
asking for proof of address or ID? Also why is the form open to
abuse in that it can be filled in multiple times by the same person.
This means that any results of this so-called canvassing are
entirely meaningless. It’s definitely not allowing for concerns to be
taken seriously. Furthermore the form online says that the
consultation period expires on the 26th August but the form posted
through my door says I have until the 18th October to return it?
Basically anything returned after the 26th August is this null and
void. Frankly this is incompetent at best but I fear that it’s more
disingenuous and again demonstrates how the individuals in
charge of the delivery of this project are simply more concerned
with pressing ahead regardless of any local objection. Mr T Hurst
19 Lakeside Barry CF62 6ST
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Anonymous
9/09/2024 09:36 PM

Unfortunately, you do not have a view from my house . 18
Lakeside . The proposed images are not within keeping of the
natural beauty of the area . I find it it rather undermines the whole
landscape. Furthermore, when I went to planning I was told that I
lived in a conservation area and consequently my planning
application had to go through stringent review. Seriously if had
wanted this painted across my house the planning department
would not have accepted it . Can you please explain why then are
theses options being put forward. What on earth are the council
thinking . I seriously object to this proposal. J Morgan

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:58 AM

After a sleepless night over this project, I am here to express my
views. The entire design lowers the tone of the residential and lake
area. To have to view the silhouette of someone’s dead son every
day is an awful thought. That along with the toxic green. We all
have loss and bereavement. I can’t fathom why this individual is
being sanctified and why residents have to put up with it. I am
under no illusion that this is a graffiti wall, not a mural. The mural
at Barry Island is far more tasteful than this and look at the area!
This small company is “in bed” with the Vale and their work is
wholly inappropriate for this area. If the family want it so much, let
them have it on the side of their house or their garden wall. Please
meet with the residents. We do not want this at all. Please leave it
as it is. It blends in with the skate park currently. I feel so strongly
against this that I am likely to put my house on the market if this
goes ahead. My retirement plans changed through a lack of regard
for residents.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 11:07 AM

1. Figure silhouettes look like graffiti. Right hand side of design
without figures is better. 2. Colour of shadows and figures is too
heavy/dark. Change to softer colour/ softer grey. 3. Vivid green is
too bright, not a natural looking green colour. 4. Vale viewpoint
photos do not accurately reflect how large the wall looks from my
home. 5. Overall disappointed and significant negative impact on
local beauty spot. Sorry.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 02:46 PM

Boring designs. Not even original. Waste of money.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 04:51 PM

Better / clearer images would be a start. From what you can
actually make out it looks Awful. The whole piece of artwork
should be dedicated to Rich. (Or st least a decent portrait of him! )
What other skate park do you go to and there’s a painting of a
viaduct on the wall?

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:14 PM

I feel that any type of mural/graffiti art is inappropriate for this area.
The Knap and lake gardens is an example of a historic park and is
to be enjoyed by everyone. The skate park has been there for
number of years and although it has been used by children the
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residents of this area has plague by noise bad language and
drugs. I feel that the memorial is more than adequate. Also I would
like to point out that if there is funding from the council it would be
useful for council to look at the maintenance of the area eg the
fountain of a what that has been left in disrepair and the scruffy
bins that are placed in several areas around the lake.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:18 PM

Very poor this is the lake not new york

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:25 PM

Who approved this total waste of money

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:08 PM

Why have anything.? It’s graffiti! You can dress the title up by
calling it a mural, but it’s not.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:16 PM

Too green need it more brighter

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:59 PM

I have think both designs are excellent and will enhance the local
area

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:07 PM

I would love to see a mural out of my window every day

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:36 PM

The design should be skate related and designed by the kids that
use the park. Anything else would look ridiculous.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:54 PM

The designs are really dull and unimaginative for a kids skate park.
Why can't you ask a local professional graffiti artist to design the
art work. It should be vibrant and creative and exciting for the kids
that skate there. Needs to be funky and fun.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 10:54 PM

The clip art looks tacky, some genuine graffiti would be better

Anonymous
9/10/2024 11:02 PM

Best to be covered in a memorable wall art than by tagging! �

Anonymous
9/10/2024 11:30 PM

Both similar design in colour and background. Would be nice to
have a mural of Richard Taylor. It has been amazing to see the
kids using this skate park all summer, kids of all ages and ability,
looking out for each other. This has been a great addition for
activities for children in Barry and the Vale of Glamorgan. Many
kids, teenagers and young adults travel from all over south wales
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to use this facility.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 11:31 PM

Close up, I think they are great. Especially ’One’ which has more
movement between the 1st and 2nd figures. From a distance they
do look quite corporate but perhaps that is the perfect mix.
Dynamic for the skaters and a bit dull for the walkers! Might some
actual graffiti style shapes superimposed in red give it the edge
and perhaps also stop it from being graffitied over??

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:23 AM

Apart from the floating figures they are the same. So its not really
a choice. I'd like to see more modern designs, these are too
outdated for a skate park. Go back to the drawing board

Anonymous
9/11/2024 10:07 AM

totally out of keeping with the surrounding area

Anonymous
9/11/2024 10:16 AM

They are boring, old fashioned and tacky. A Chevy design will
attract more chavs who will eventually graffiti over the whole thing.
You should get a young local illustrator to do a design. Maybe do a
competition and the winner gets there design on the wall. Even
painting the wall the same as the bridge by Morrisons would be
better as they would be matching and be more cohesive.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 11:36 AM

hi i live in number 21 lakeside my name is gary watson and i wouid
like to say i am totally against either of these designs

Anonymous
9/11/2024 11:40 AM

cadw sould be aahamed if they approved this !!

Anonymous
9/11/2024 11:49 AM

We live partially overlooking the skate park. We would be in favour
of this project not proceeding. If it does proceed, it may appear
more tasteful if the green were removed and it remains in muted
tones. This may please residents more than having colour.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 12:01 PM

disgraceful waste of money

Anonymous
9/11/2024 02:26 PM

Looks amazing will bring colour to the area

Anonymous
9/11/2024 03:15 PM

The mother should be allowed to choose. She did this in memory
of her son, she should be allowed to choose the design.

Anonymous
9/12/2024 07:20 AM

All nice...BUT...! All very similar in colour and content. Is the artist
already selected and how were the 3 designs shortlisted? A little
more variety of choice perhaps?
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Anonymous
9/12/2024 02:27 PM

I left suggestions to have mural encouraging skaters to use
helmets. After all it is memorial for person who died result of
accident and not wearing helmet. Seen gatherings from the family
and friends fundraising and skating of Richard all adults skating on
these occasions without helmet. Please encourage use of helmet
within skate park users. Thank you.

Anonymous
9/13/2024 02:12 PM

I believe that the murals are totally out-of-keeping with the
surrounding area and extremely obtrusive.

Anonymous
9/15/2024 10:38 AM

I can’t really tell the difference between them. I think the backdrop
without the skaters in it makes sense because you’ll have skaters
in there by people actually using the park. I think the skaters in the
image could look really dated really quickly.

Anonymous
9/22/2024 12:39 AM

They do not represent what the park should be about and the
designs generated are ticking generic boxes rather than it being a
memorial.

Anonymous
9/27/2024 06:20 PM

Waste of money what about the life guards disgusting facilities
having a upgrade

Anonymous
9/27/2024 06:30 PM

Would a plaque be better in memory of Richard

Anonymous
9/27/2024 06:42 PM

I live facing the skate park I think you have done an excellent job
so far but this is a step to far I have lived here 20 years and their
has never been any graffiti on that wall so why start now a plaque
for Richard would show much more class .

Anonymous
9/27/2024 07:11 PM

Come on mr mags and Mrs Taylor this is awful you will not have to
look at this from where you live think of your neighbours it’s not all
about you

Anonymous
10/06/2024 10:13 PM

Designs need to be in grey only and blend in with the background.
This is a conservation area and the designs are out of keeping
with the area.

Anonymous
10/06/2024 10:34 PM

Great idea 100% behind it

Anonymous
10/07/2024 06:07 AM

The designs look low quality and the colour pallet is garish. It'll be
a complete eyesore in an otherwise beautiful park.

Anonymous
10/07/2024 01:39 PM

Both designs are garish and not fitting with the natural beauty of
the Knap
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Anonymous
10/07/2024 04:00 PM

The designs don’t look good at all, as someone who lives near the
Knap I would not like to see that everyday.

Anonymous
10/08/2024 09:29 PM

The designs feature photo realistic views and silhouettes this is not
street art.

Simon T
10/11/2024 02:10 PM

The first question (Which design do you prefer?) is disingenuous
since it does not include an obvious 4th option - No design at all. I
am against any design. Also the proposed designs are unsuitable.
Most of the skatepark users since the re-build a year ago are
children - which is great - very different to the rather sinister
silhouettes featured. And the garish, high vis green is completely
at odds with the natural surroundings of the Knap gardens and
coastline beyond. The existing neutral tones of the refurbished
skatepark are perfectly acceptable.

Anonymous
10/13/2024 10:59 AM

I live in sea point flats I’m for the skate park but not art on the wall
why not signs about wearing helmets and a plaque for Richard

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:22 AM

I live in the flats opposite we have enough problems with leaking
brick work without looking at that every day

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:29 AM

Please god no

MJohn
10/16/2024 06:16 PM

This is described as an opportunity to ‘Have Your Say’ but this is
not the case as the first question does not include an option stating
neither of the designs is acceptable. I do not find either of the draft
designs acceptable. My reasons are: Firstly, the designs are not
inclusive as they do not represent the young children, many of
whom are young girls, who are now the main users of the
refurbished skate park. And the designs entirely fail in conveying
an appeal across genders and age ranges. The sinister black
figures appear to be males/teenagers in action and the
overwhelming impression is that the skatepark should be the
provenance of boys and older males. The message is strongly:
girls and young children you’re not welcome here. Secondly, the
designs use colours – black and a garish green – and imagery that
are completely out of place in the tranquil and leafy setting of the
Knap Park. Even though local landmarks feature in the design the
overall effect is one that is threatening and unwelcoming. There is
no beauty or joy in these designs, and yet these should be
essential elements of the design given that the skatepark lies
within the Knap Park. The designs are far too urban and harsh and
fail to complement and blend in with the natural and muted colours
of the Knap Park.
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Anonymous
10/21/2024 10:49 AM

Not so much design but who is paying for this. Lake gardens need
money spent! Vanity project?

Anonymous
9/09/2024 03:35 PM

Both great

Anonymous
9/09/2024 03:47 PM

The green blends in well with the surrounding hedgerow

Anonymous
9/09/2024 04:01 PM

Alful design’s…Not good for people overlooking skate park.Think
this needs to be thought out.

Anonymous
9/09/2024 04:05 PM

I think the incorporation of the focal points of the Knap, Barry
together with the silhouettes make it look as if the skatepark is in
constant use. Excellent

Anonymous
9/09/2024 04:35 PM

Think the green is a bit bright, but otherwise sympathetic to the
park surroundings

Anonymous
9/09/2024 04:52 PM

Looks great, looking forward to seeing it on the wall, it will
definitely brighten up the skatepark ��

Anonymous
9/09/2024 05:08 PM

Would be better if it blended into the surroundings

Anonymous
9/09/2024 05:21 PM

It's unclear which of the design options has the silhouette of
Richard Taylor. Whichever design is chosen should definitely
include a representation of him. If I'd known which one
represented him I would have chosen that one. However,
unfortunately, I dislike both options. I feel that the monochrome
colour scheme is dull, even with the pop of green. The site is
already very grey and this does nothing to make that space feel
livelier or friendlier. It's unfortunate that a design like that of the
Gladstone Bridge wasn't considered. Something with colour would
have been really nice and would tie in the other great local trip
attractors, the Barry Island climbing wall and beach huts. It will be
great to have a mural on the skate park walls but please consider
using colour to make the space feel welcoming to everyone.

Anonymous
9/09/2024 06:53 PM

I would prefer the one with Richard Taylor’s silhouette, but I’m
unable to tell which one that is because you haven’t specified. I’m
guessing it’s number two, but if it’s design one that he features in
then I’d prefer design one.

Anonymous
9/09/2024 07:12 PM

It’s a fantastic design and look forward to seeing it in the future
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Anonymous
9/09/2024 09:11 PM

I feel it will encourage graffiti on the ramps themselves and other
areas at the knap

Anonymous
9/09/2024 09:53 PM

This design shows good use of wearing correct safety equipment
when riding. I think this should be key in a skatepark and what
better way to show this than on a mural.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 01:39 AM

They are both fabulous and either one will be a fitting tribute to a
young man who was a credit to our home town. ITS ALL GOOD

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:20 AM

As long as skates are visible in the design as that’s what Richard
what an amazing skater!

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:47 AM

They’re a bit corporate looking and not in keeping with the nature
of the sports.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 11:57 AM

Either will look great

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:07 PM

It's is great that it takes in images of the area combined with the
sports/activities. The colours blend well into its environment.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:08 PM

Not all residents of the Knap were consulted with. We loathe both
designs. They are disrespectful to the area in which we live. We
feel sorry for neighbours who may overlook a graffiti wall!

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:09 PM

Shouldn't there be something to honour Richard's memory? As in
a mural or at the very least his name or catchphrase it's all good?

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:12 PM

Please let the choice be given to Gaynor Taylor.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:18 PM

It would be fitting that the mural features the parks namesake.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:18 PM

I like the design but would prefer something that incorporates a
mural of Richard and his slogan it’s all good

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:20 PM

I don’t like either of them very much. I understand wanting the
colour to pop, but I think the green is too lurid. It’s hard to tell from
the mock up how the black and white elements would be
produced. Whichever one represents Richard Taylor should be
used but it is impossible to know which is which, as there is next to
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nothing between them, I presume the second.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:20 PM

What a waste of money

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:21 PM

I like the combination of local landmarks and the silhouettes.
Green looks very vibrant but I’m sure in situ it would blend in more
with the surrounding greenery.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:23 PM

Very much wrong location

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:29 PM

Add in the K.R.U Logo somewhere into the design

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:34 PM

I'm not a huge fan of either design. I would prefer something
similar to what is in town on the side of Cesears Cafe. Much more
appealing on the eyes

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:37 PM

Really good design but maybe the figures being different colours
might be less harsh, red, blue green etc

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:38 PM

Looks good. Not too garish

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:42 PM

Hurts so Good have produced some fantastic stuff and this is
beautiful. Different to what I've seen them do but I think this design
is in keeping with the Knap as we know that local residents would
not be happy otherwise

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:47 PM

I think they are both great and either would be lovely

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:47 PM

Why do a mural. It makes the local area look rough, and deprived.
Leave it a nice place without another graffiti type of art

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:48 PM

Brilliant

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:48 PM

The design is not in keeping with the environment. The black and
deglo colours look awful. This skate park is surrounded by nature
and the design and colours should reflect that. If not it will be
graffiti in no time.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:48 PM

Zero
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Anonymous
9/10/2024 07:54 PM

Let Gaynor and family , good friends choose

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:03 PM

Both designs are not really about the skate park. Designs should
be bright and colourful and there needs to be a picture or
silhouette of Robert Taylor

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:04 PM

Waste of money. The park is perfectly suitable as is.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:10 PM

It’s great to have the skate park but the knap is beautiful natural
space. Having a mural could spoil the natural beauty of a well kept
space

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:11 PM

I think it’s lovely

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:11 PM

I like both. Either design would work well. They both suit the
landscape and work well with it, it’s subtle and blends in with the
colour scheme of the area. The subject matter is on point for the
area and is executed well.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:12 PM

It will encourage graffiti , it won’t be maintained , the products I
imagine are not safe for the wildlife , the lake or the beach ,
contamination and pollution here aswell. As a regular skate park
user I would prefer no mural

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:13 PM

I'm not keen on the vibrant green/yellow. A shade of green to
match the surrounding grass/trees would look lovely

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:13 PM

The Design I have selected (design 2) appears to have Richard
Taylor's silhouette and this is a much more respectful approach for
the mural

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:15 PM

Not very inventive design. Awful colour choice.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:16 PM

Neither options really excite me

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:17 PM

They should definitely include Richard Taylor!

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:19 PM

Both fab but having a big picture of Richards face in the middle
would of been better
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Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:22 PM

I think a mural is a wonderful idea and the figures appear gender
neutral or I hope they will be as girls use the skatepark as well.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:35 PM

Maybe add a few colours in instead of just green as seems more
aimed to boys

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:36 PM

Need to be more or an memorial for Richard Taylor. "It's all good"
needs to be on there

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:37 PM

The only thing is I'm not sure about the bright green it's a bit too
neon. It could just be the render on here though.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 08:55 PM

The designs are poor and not in keeping with the area.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:01 PM

Dreadful waste of space on a what was a beautiful area

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:08 PM

I would like them to be more colourful reflecting the colours of the
sky, sand and pebbles.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:08 PM

Has the artist spoken to the Taylor family?

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:12 PM

They’re almost identical! I expected to see a variety of vastly
different concepts to allow for a balanced viewpoint from those
surveyed

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:19 PM

No, they are fairly similar.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:29 PM

I love it!

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:29 PM

Very similar so hard to see the difference in design, not sure why
we were asked,other than to make us feel like we had some say �

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:32 PM

The designs are too formal, obviously made by someone wearing
a suit. I stand by my comment on Facebook, give the kids a couple
of boxes of spray paint for use on the skate park. Let them decide.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:33 PM

I think something else other than leaves would be better. Like
maybe some colourful mandalas.
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Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:36 PM

Hurts so good are fabulous and would execute the design
beautifully we have no doubt.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:39 PM

Hopefully done by local artist

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:41 PM

Ideally I think the family should choose

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:46 PM

Why like green??? This would look brilliant all in black and white

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:48 PM

These are terrible. Not fitting for the skatepark. It should be a
decent artwork not a promo of local area.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:49 PM

They are very similar but glad u have incorporated local landmarks

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:52 PM

More things to do

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:58 PM

I think it’s a great idea, I actually like both designs but can only
choose one so.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 09:59 PM

They all look the same to me

Anonymous
9/10/2024 10:04 PM

They both loon the same!

Anonymous
9/10/2024 10:04 PM

I would prefer to see a silhouette of Richard in the design as the
park is in honour of him.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 10:11 PM

Look good, very tastefully done, would not object to these being
added to a really good facility.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 10:12 PM

The Richard Taylor Memorial group should have a heavy say in
the final choice of the design. I met Richard several times and
used the park back in the day. His famous catchphrase of 'It's All
Good' should be included in the memorial piece.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 10:18 PM

Design is good, maybe a bit more colour would be good. Go and
see the new sports direct store in Cardiff queen street and see the
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amazing artwork.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 10:18 PM

I think Richards Mum would be the most likely to know which
Design he would have chosen.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 10:30 PM

I think the design is boring, uninspiring and out of touch with the
age range of the people who will actually use the skate park.
Where is the colour? The ‘it’s all good’ catch phrase? Why does it
need to fit in? Th glass pyramid at Louvre is in complete contrast
to the historical museum and that’s what makes it so stunning.
Street art is supposed to be modern and edgy. This feels like a
corporate bland visit barry promotional leaflet. Please rethink this
and do better.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 10:43 PM

I like the fact they showcase the knap past and present

Anonymous
9/10/2024 10:46 PM

Better than graffiti

Anonymous
9/10/2024 10:58 PM

The designs are disappointing and not what so expected to see at
all. I thought the mural would imhave pictures of Richard and his
moto it’s all good would be included. This definitely looks like it’s
be designed to blend it. The skate park is in memory of Richard
and he needs to be prominent in the design.

Anonymous
9/10/2024 11:09 PM

Both very similar. I have picked design 2, as there is supposed to
be a silhouette of Richard in there

Anonymous
9/10/2024 11:30 PM

These are great but think there should be a image of Richie on this
also to really be great in the memory of him

Anonymous
9/10/2024 11:48 PM

Not the place for one ! Keep the knap area neutral &amp; organic
not filled with paint

Anonymous
9/11/2024 12:22 AM

The colours of the design's are excellent, blending with the greens
of the park and vibrant. The landmarks are a great addition.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 12:33 AM

Hurts so Good is an incredible artist! As an outstanding creative, I
would give him more free rein and at least the use of more colour
options, you wouldn’t be disappointed! If that’s not an option,
maybe consider a contrasting colour rather than neon green - a
vibrant purple maybe which will compliment the grey concrete and
the lush greenery in the environment?

Anonymous Maybe incorporate some hair on one of the images to reflect a girl
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9/11/2024 01:17 AM to encourage girl skaters/ bikers

Anonymous
9/11/2024 01:18 AM

The detail &amp; standard are very good, can’t wait to see in
person!

Anonymous
9/11/2024 04:15 AM

There is very little difference between the two so in that sense the
choice doesn't matter. Both exhibit a camouflage effect. I can't see
the relevance to Richard Taylor though. He was inspirational! He
needs to be reflected prominently. Today's users will not have met
Richard, but they need to know about him, his life, philosophy,
achievements. "It's all good!"

Anonymous
9/11/2024 06:31 AM

It took me a while to realise that all the stunts are performed in the
different ways, e.g. scooter, blades, board and bikes ... The first
one is the clearest

Anonymous
9/11/2024 06:40 AM

These look great! Not too bright and fit in well with the viewpoint.
The second one with the silhouette of Richard Taylor should
definitely be the one to use

Anonymous
9/11/2024 06:40 AM

Either of them would look fantastic here. Great addition.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 06:44 AM

Too similar. Not much of a choice

Anonymous
9/11/2024 07:22 AM

Richard Taylor memorial park and no Richard Taylor? His motto -
it’s all good at least

Anonymous
9/11/2024 07:22 AM

Think the two designs looks very similar so doesn't really give
people much choice. Think other local artists should have the
opportunity or a part each

Anonymous
9/11/2024 07:26 AM

I like that you’ve stuck to the natural colours of green - so that it
blends into the landscape. How about painting the rest of the
concrete ( the ramps) a blending colour too so this also fades into
the landscape?

Anonymous
9/11/2024 07:28 AM

Na

Anonymous
9/11/2024 07:32 AM

I think the designs should focus more on the theme "It's all good,"
incorporating a mural and motivational words. Additionally, it would
be great to include some scenic views of the Knapp

Anonymous
9/11/2024 07:36 AM

Both are great. I will day they are hard to see and maybe a link to
both would have helped. Please don't listen to the ancient
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residents. The designs are thoughtful and a fitting tribute.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 07:40 AM

No

Anonymous
9/11/2024 07:44 AM

These designs are garbage and please no-one. Let a real graffiti
artist do it to add authentic culture. This corporate looking mural is
a middle class white guys version of what he thinks a skatepark
should look like. This will annoy old people and skaters alike.
Either do it properly or not at all

Anonymous
9/11/2024 07:45 AM

Could ‘It’s all good’ be added please? It would be such a shame if
these positive words and lasting legacy are missed from the mural.
Thank you :)

Anonymous
9/11/2024 07:50 AM

Look good

Anonymous
9/11/2024 07:52 AM

Both are lovely and incorporate modern theme along with local
attraction, both will be better than plain

Anonymous
9/11/2024 08:02 AM

I love this, and I’m all for it. I couldn’t tell from the design options
which one had Richard’s silhouette in it, but I’m assuming it’s
option 2? Either way, I’d like to choose whichever one has Richard
in it, as I think that would be a lovely and fitting tribute.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 08:22 AM

Really like them but would have liked to see something from a
local graffiti artist, more in keeping with the skate theme

Anonymous
9/11/2024 08:31 AM

Love the whole concept.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 08:40 AM

Richard Taylor should feature in the design.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:11 AM

They are not colourful enough. I would like to see lots of colour
which I think would be less likely to get graffiti on

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:15 AM

I love the local landmarks included in the designs. But yoi should
use the design that features Richard Taylor. The skate park was
built because of him.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:18 AM

The design should include Richard Taylor

Anonymous They are boring and stiff. Turn it in to a graffiti wall!
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9/11/2024 09:20 AM

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:31 AM

no no no what a disgraceful waste of public money

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:37 AM

The first design has riders looking more stable on their equipment.
Safer.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:39 AM

i feel sorry for any local residents who have to look at either of
these

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:42 AM

I like them both! They're very similar. I really do like the idea of
including the silhouette of Richard Taylor but I don't know which
design includes that so didn't want to choose!

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:44 AM

are you trying to turn one of barrys best tourist areas into the
slums of new york usa

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:52 AM

I think the design featuring Richard's silhouette would be most
fitting.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:52 AM

The designs look dated and are an eyesore. I'm happy for a mural
but let's pick something with slightly more muted colours (that
green ruins the park it can be seen from space). I would also
prefer a purely graphic based design fusing graphics and
photography makes it look so dated. Honestly nothing would be
better than this.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:55 AM

I think number one flows better with the skate park, the characters
seem to be doing tricks off the ramps whereas the second one
doesn't flow as well as number on

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:55 AM

I really like both designs, although I prefer the silhouette images in
design 2.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 10:02 AM

Love them both

Anonymous
9/11/2024 10:04 AM

totally out of keeping with a historic park waste of public money

Anonymous
9/11/2024 10:06 AM

It’s a really bad and tacky design. The design should be fun and
elegant to reflect the clean and crisp new park. The park would
look much better if it was just left empty. The mural proposed looks
like something from 20 years ago and will make the park far less
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appealing to me.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 10:17 AM

this is vandalism of a fantastic park

Anonymous
9/11/2024 10:29 AM

Not really much to choose from but the local landmarks are a great
idea. Maybe the green could be toned down to a more natural
colour.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 10:51 AM

There should be a quote from Richard on there - “It’s all good”.
And the family should be given a final say. I’d like to see his face
on there too.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 10:58 AM

There is barely any difference between the two designs, the
backgrounds are identical and just the silhouettes have been
flipped. Not only is this a very lazy approach from the designers
(there should be at least two distinct and contrasting proposals),
it's not really a choice. The difference between them is of the
degree of variation I would expect between concept art and
execution. The design (singular) at least reflects local landmarks,
but why repeat the view of the Knap beach that you can see
beyond the parapet? That is just such lazy design! Surely
someone has the imagination to choose other Barry landmarks?
Colour wise, the green and monochrome may mollify some local
residents. It looks more like a design for military camouflage than a
mural. This is a deeply boring and unspectacular design that will
do no more than attract taggers and casual graffiti artists to try and
cheer it up; frankly this would probably improve it. Skateboarding
is colourful and exciting; this is a miniscule sliver of the view and
the visual impact of something more striking and less pessimistic,
would be much more appropriate for this location. Congratulations
on producing a mural that tries to please everyone (local scenes,
youth activities, muted colours to blend in) but actually succeeds in
something with zero appeal for those who appreciate street art and
sufficiently awful to annoy those who worry about it.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 11:09 AM

Really good I was lucky enough to see Richard performing those
moves. Inspiring for young people

Anonymous
9/11/2024 11:12 AM

I'm not keen on either of those designs - there's not enough
difference between them to make a choice. I think the final say
should be with Richard's family.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 11:13 AM

just imagain waking up to that every morning god help the
residents of lakeside and seapoint is this a joke

Anonymous
9/11/2024 11:15 AM

who in thier right mind gave planning for this
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Anonymous
9/11/2024 11:20 AM

are the council trying to devalue the knap i say no to this vandilism

Anonymous
9/11/2024 11:24 AM

I’m concerned the colours are too masculine, and may make the
space uninviting for girls. There is an ongoing issue with girls
being excluded from outdoor play areas (make space for girls is a
charity that looks at this). Is there a way to make the mural more
colourful?

Anonymous
9/11/2024 11:26 AM

no place for this in a histoic park

Anonymous
9/11/2024 11:45 AM

terrible poor residents who overlook this !!

Anonymous
9/11/2024 11:57 AM

to bright and who going to pay to maintane this in the future

Anonymous
9/11/2024 11:58 AM

I think it's a shame there's so little colour in it other than green -
against grey concrete and grey skies, why did you pursue such a
grey colour palette? It's such a missed opportunity to do something
uplifting (ps I work in design).

Anonymous
9/11/2024 12:15 PM

I think the family should also have to approve the mural

Anonymous
9/11/2024 12:17 PM

I’d say a blue colour would look nice with this mural, or a purple
colour, as there is a lot of green down the knap I think these other
colours would help it stand out more

Anonymous
9/11/2024 12:23 PM

Let the artist have free reign, they are amazing at what they do!

Anonymous
9/11/2024 12:27 PM

Good colour choice which fits in well with the surrounding area. I
like the ‘action’ silhouettes which add a good vibe to the skate park

Anonymous
9/11/2024 12:38 PM

Both designs are not dissimilar to each other. The designs are not
contemporary or modern. They look juvenile. Have street artists
been commissioned to design this space and spoken to local
users of the skate as to what designs they would like to see. Why
doesn’t the vale use this space like others councils have done as
part of PaintFest. See Cheltenham, Bristol and Swindon for
examples. This would give local, national artists the opportunity to
showcase their work each year.
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Anonymous
9/11/2024 12:45 PM

This really is embarrassing. All designs are so similar there is no
real choice. Pictures of a non existent swimming pool and others
not even from the Knap. Like a kids gcse project. At least have
variety or allow local artists to use the wall. This should be
reconsidered and put out to the skaters / artists. Why not keep part
of the wall for artists to be creative and change it every year or so

Anonymous
9/11/2024 12:49 PM

Looking good. Hope the actual colours will do it justice

Anonymous
9/11/2024 02:03 PM

It’s unoriginal - same old pictures of Barry with stereotypical
blackout pictures of extreme sports

Anonymous
9/11/2024 02:11 PM

A beautiful idea and tribute.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 02:17 PM

they are both the same or similar - keep it simple, we don't need
arches from porthkerry or pillar from the island on there. Ask he
skaters what they like? and a picture of Richard the reason why its
there - even if its somewhere in the park.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 02:58 PM

Design 2 allows you to see each person with their desired
equipment e.g scooter, skateboard, roller skates and bike. Could
add some more colour because green and grey looks abit shit

Anonymous
9/11/2024 02:59 PM

In my opinion, I think the design should commemorate its
namesake, Richard Taylor in a more obvious way. I also feel the
bright neon green is not sympathetic to the area. I am definitely in
favour of a graffiti mural but don’t feel that either of these designs
hit the mark.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 03:01 PM

Will be a great way to celebrate the life of one of Barry’s finest! It’s
all good

Anonymous
9/11/2024 03:01 PM

Both of the designs are showing up the same. Green wand grey
skateboarders and buildings

Anonymous
9/11/2024 03:06 PM

They reflect the role of the park in its wider setting. The colors are
bold but fit in with the greens in the gardens. They're great.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 03:21 PM

Great!

Anonymous
9/11/2024 03:34 PM

Skate park is well used and enjoyed by many. Not sure why a
mural is needed. Mural does not look in keeping with this natural
area.
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Anonymous
9/11/2024 03:36 PM

It's a skatepark because of Richard Taylor. His legacy should be
celebrated first and foremost, nothing to do landmarks, it's a
skatepark. It should only include relevant images. It's all good.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 03:41 PM

Would prefer a more colourful art work

Anonymous
9/11/2024 04:06 PM

Maybe tone the lime green down a bit. The design is great but the
colour is a bit bold when the scenery of the knap is so naturally
beautiful.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 04:13 PM

Any thing in that wall will make it look a lot nicer, but design 2 is
spot on with colours and design

Anonymous
9/11/2024 04:28 PM

I love them both so was tricky to decide �

Anonymous
9/11/2024 04:40 PM

Its a skate park, there could be a more lovely way to bring Barry in
to the design but this doesn't suit a skate park. It needs to fit the
theme of the place you're putting it, keep it black and white or
make it really colourful. This just doesn't work

Anonymous
9/11/2024 05:53 PM

Both are suitable.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 06:01 PM

The more colourful the better.Let’s be bold

Anonymous
9/11/2024 06:09 PM

I wasn't sure which of the two has Richard's silhouette - I would
choose that one of the two if you can help me! I think in memory of
him and for his friends and family, that would mean more than a
generic silhouette. I'd also like to see a plaque of some description
with some info about the park, about Richard and the legacy he
has left there somewhere so people who skate there for
generations to come know and remember him.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 06:14 PM

I believe design 2 may encourage children to attempt tricks that
may be too difficult for them. The park should be for fun and not
about being highly skilled and able to do tricks

Anonymous
9/11/2024 06:30 PM

I’m not keen on any of the designs

Anonymous
9/11/2024 06:49 PM

Green is too bright, takes away from the natural calm surroundings
and looks chavvy

Have your say on the Cold Knap skatepark mural design : Survey Report for 01 September 2024 to 21 October 2024

Page 23 of 39



Anonymous
9/11/2024 07:54 PM

I think both designs are great.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 08:02 PM

The background is fantastic. The overlay of bright green and
skater silhouettes ruin the feel. The colour doesn’t fit the
environment and the images don’t blend well with the background

Anonymous
9/11/2024 08:02 PM

Both designs are excellent tastefully taking into account the local
environment and not at all obtrusive. I would prefer the design that
shows the silhouette of Richard Taylor, I never knew Richard but I
think it would be very fitting for the skate park memorial to include
this. The skate park is a fabulous idea, it gives the young people
something to do, I’m so grateful that all parties have worked
together to allow the park to continue.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 08:12 PM

Let the artist have free reign. He's amazing but from these it's clear
how much he's been limited. They look like an advert for the
council and not a mural to remember someone who's legacy has
given so much joy to our kids.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 08:36 PM

The designs should be brighter, more colourful and most
importantly should include images of Richard Taylor along with his
saying “it’s all good”.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 08:37 PM

Really good, will enhance the facility.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 08:53 PM

Hire Ceri Stokes "Hurts so good"

Anonymous
9/11/2024 08:56 PM

I like the first design best, but I would swap the skater (third person
from left) with the one in the same position in option 2

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:07 PM

Where’s Richard on these ? ‘It’s all good’ was a phrase used by
the family and connected to Richard - why is this not captured in
the design ? It’s often young people using a skate park and the
design feels very adult targeted. Advertising campaign comes to
mind . It’s a very literal representation of Barry and the area.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:31 PM

Prefer it plain but the first design is better of the two, I hope it
doesn’t encourage graffiti artists to tag over this area or elsewhere
in the knap

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:35 PM

It’s a shame it incorporates the viaduct etc. The mural should
focus on the Knap, such as the lake, wildlife, the sea and stones
beach whilst incorporating features of users of the skatepark.

Anonymous Either design is great, it incorporates scenes from across the Vale
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9/11/2024 09:40 PM however the green is far too fluorescent and not appealing or in
keeping with the area. This would be better mono or at least
natural greens.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:43 PM

The designs are both very similar with only the black silhouette of
the people and the bike / board / blades etc they are on being
slightly different. How will the lime green colour in both designs fit
into the surrounding area? I like the inclusion of pictures of the
local sites.

Anonymous
9/11/2024 09:48 PM

I really hope you don’t go ahead with any of these designs and
leave it exactly as it is. It would be a hideous eyesore! I bet all local
residents are up in arms over this and rightly so, who would want
to look at that those ghastly designs. There is already a memorial
board at the skate park. In my opinion that is enough is his honour!

Anonymous
9/11/2024 10:00 PM

None

Anonymous
9/11/2024 11:02 PM

I can understand that the local residents want something that
blends in. However, the designs feel very sterile. Why not put a
call out for street artists to put their designs forward. Get some
young people taking ownership and responsibility in creating
something special. You could restrict the colour palat to more
subdued colours. I think we would see some amazing designs.

Anonymous
9/12/2024 06:28 AM

I think the art is good, no disrespect to the artists but there just
seems to be no character or wow factor or fun. It's like something
you'd say in a library or a gym, an almost clinical Aesthetic version
of something that should be fun, colourful, bright and packed with
personality, something that gives the kids confidence to be
themselves and something to bond over. This should be exciting
but it feels like the street art team have toned it down to suit the
council - I think you should give them creative license, get the local
kids who use the park involved too, like we used to in the 90s
when kids input was valued in everything. Come on guys this
could be too tier, just be brave and let the artists create something
wonderful!

Anonymous
9/12/2024 06:51 AM

I love all the landmarks. I feel Like the green is the wrong green
and could match the surroundings better.

Anonymous
9/12/2024 07:14 AM

They look great. Love how they incorporate key local features.

Anonymous
9/12/2024 09:55 AM

I love the blend of historical, local scenes and modern images of
the skatepark users and the muted colours.
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Anonymous
9/12/2024 02:59 PM

I don’t think the designs are very suited for the area. At the minute,
the clean and new look is very nice and I think these murals will
ruin that. I think what is needed there is a good and fun design
with some colour that isn’t too overpowering in the landscape. If I
could suggest a style, I would highly suggest checking out work by
@hannaheddy on Instagram. Her work is often inspired by the sea
and skating. Something like that would be great for the skatepark!

Anonymous
9/12/2024 03:41 PM

Gaynor Taylor to decide

Anonymous
9/12/2024 05:20 PM

Very appropriate scenes of the area and how it’s enjoyed by the
skaters

Anonymous
9/12/2024 05:43 PM

Should have a dedicated Richard Taylor area and maybe a
portrait.

Anonymous
9/12/2024 07:17 PM

Design one is a more inclusive representation of skaters and
bikers of all abilities.

Anonymous
9/12/2024 08:20 PM

I love the idea of 2, however to memorialise Richard Taylor, the
image of him should be colour rather than black signifying the
change he made to the generation of skaters in Barry.

Anonymous
9/12/2024 08:43 PM

The green would look better as red. But it's still very nice

Anonymous
9/12/2024 11:39 PM

I think they are both rubbish. They look like something a corporate
team would design on a computer in a dusty office somewhere.
Can't it be something truly creative from a local artist or local
children themselves. These will age so badly and look out of date
almost immediately. You need something timeless - this is like the
poster on the side of a leisure centre.

Anonymous
9/13/2024 08:19 AM

I feel that the design wouldn’t add any attraction to the park, I think
it’s wonderful how it is. Also when this fades it will look tatty

Anonymous
9/13/2024 09:10 AM

Keep it black and white.

Anonymous
9/13/2024 09:27 AM

I like the way you have incorporated natural images with the
skayers. I think the skaters I'm design 2 look less violent. It's what I
think of when I watched the Olympics ie the twists in the aur

Anonymous
9/13/2024 09:50 AM

The Green and the black silhouettes of skaters/bikers look cool!
But why pictures of the beach...when you're at the beach. Why
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landmarks around Barry in the background? Is it an advert for
Barry? No. It's a place for kids to have fun and hang out and skate!
I think the grey bits bring the design down unfortunately. And if you
have to have them, why in black and white, it's dull! Why not more
colour, vibrancy, inspirational words or quotes, don't be scared of
colour, it's the spice of life. Dare to be a bit different. Barry should
not be boring!

Anonymous
9/13/2024 09:52 AM

The colours are a bit cold. Can you bring in some warmth?

Anonymous
9/13/2024 10:18 AM

When both designs are so similar, it should be completely obvious
that you should include silhouettes of Richard as a memorial,
rather than ridiculously use random generic images of anyone.
Complete waste of even doing a poll. Some people may even get
confused when voting. It's not very clear. Please honour Richards
memory in this. Thank you.

Anonymous
9/13/2024 03:27 PM

The designs are the same. Has someone uploaded the same file
both by accident? If not, they’re nearly identical and this survey is
redundant.

Anonymous
9/13/2024 11:08 PM

No two is better

Anonymous
9/14/2024 08:42 AM

Amazing idea! So glad this skate park is being given the attention
and what a great place for an activity. Full support!

Anonymous
9/14/2024 10:10 AM

Let Richard's mother decide. It should have a reference to Richard
on it too.

Anonymous
9/14/2024 12:33 PM

I like the use of Barry's identifiable features but the token addition
of scooters/skateboarders/bladers/bmx'ers with the neon colours
looks tacky and token.

Anonymous
9/14/2024 12:43 PM

I feel like it doesn't have enough colour to it and it's just not
pleasing to look at.

Anonymous
9/14/2024 01:26 PM

Thanks for asking but I trust HSG &amp; their professional
opinion.

Anonymous
9/14/2024 04:24 PM

Second design more dynamic visualisation of people in action.
Plus great depiction of local scenes.

Anonymous
9/14/2024 04:41 PM

The actions of the people look more engaging, fun, and dynamic.
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Anonymous
9/14/2024 05:28 PM

Fabulous addition to the Knap

Anonymous
9/15/2024 08:08 AM

Second option looks more dynamic with designs of different users
in aerial positions.

Anonymous
9/15/2024 11:00 AM

I like the way you have blended using local landmarks with the
antics of the youngsters on their skateboards &amp; bikes. The
use of colour suits the environment perfectly- merging with the
grey of the cliffs &amp; green of the hedgerows. I think Design 2
as you should use a silhouette of the person who inspired this
park, still flying high! It probably would not have existed without the
hard work &amp; determination of his family. The mural will finish
off the project &amp; hopefully mark it a landmark of its own!

Anonymous
9/15/2024 11:50 AM

Both very similar, only chosen 1 as the silhouettes are all a much
more similar size/perspective than in design 2. Think there
should've been more to choose from, feels like they've done two
VERY similar designs then based a survey on them purely so they
could say they had help choosing a design from the public, when
the choice given to the public was between two almost identical
designs.

Anonymous
9/15/2024 12:43 PM

Is Richard’s facial image possible rather than silhouette? Colour -
think the vibrant green too bright, suggest toned down to blend
with grass.

Anonymous
9/15/2024 12:56 PM

vivid green to vivid prefer it toned down

Anonymous
9/15/2024 02:28 PM

Both are quite gender (male) specific. It would be good to see both
male and female representation in both designs

Anonymous
9/16/2024 10:00 AM

The designs are so similar - it is nice to have a design which
includes Richard

Anonymous
9/16/2024 08:43 PM

This will brighten up what is a very grey concrete area. It’s great to
for it!

Anonymous
9/17/2024 08:44 AM

They aren't very different. I'm not a fan of the lime green.

Anonymous
9/17/2024 11:13 AM

Needs to include "it's all good" somewhere
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Anonymous
9/17/2024 02:22 PM

The designs are too obvious and aren’t working very well. There
will be skaters in the Knap, so they should be the last things that
should feature on the mural. Instead, the designs should seek
inspiration from wider and more unexpected sources. Simply
taking a look at what brands like Vans have done would be a good
start. Barry and Cardiff have some top notch creatives that would
be open to creating something much more original, unique, and
memorable.

Anonymous
9/20/2024 10:05 AM

They are so very similar it is tricky to make the call. It would also
have been helpful to have the artist’s or commissioner’s
comments/description about each design as well.

Anonymous
9/20/2024 04:30 PM

I think having a design is a great idea but I have not selected one
as they look very boring need a lot more colour and action.

Anonymous
9/21/2024 07:43 AM

Preferred without the figures doing tricks

Anonymous
9/25/2024 10:45 AM

Pleasantly surprised.

Anonymous
9/27/2024 06:12 PM

At best vandalism what a waste of money!!!!!!

Anonymous
9/27/2024 06:17 PM

My name is John Scott i have lived in cold knap all my life I’m 82
years old and I am totally against this vandalism of the lake
gardens

Anonymous
9/27/2024 06:24 PM

Are you trying to make the lake a new York ghetto look alike

Anonymous
9/27/2024 06:26 PM

Fowl

Anonymous
9/27/2024 06:28 PM

No no no please you can not put this rubbish in my beloved lake
gardens!!!

Anonymous
9/27/2024 06:32 PM

Poor people living the other side of the lake having to look at that
vandalism

Anonymous
9/27/2024 06:48 PM

I would like to support the skate park but this is totally out of
character of the park and surrounding area please spend the
money trying to promote the wearing of helmets on this skate park

Anonymous Vandalism at best
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9/27/2024 06:49 PM

Anonymous
9/27/2024 07:14 PM

Absolutely awful this in a 100 year old historical park cadw should
never allow this!!!!

Anonymous
10/03/2024 04:26 PM

Very similar. Barely worth asking for opinions.

Anonymous
10/06/2024 09:16 AM

I appreciate how you have worked to ensure a non-gendered and
all ability design. I think design 2 does that better than design 1. I
would appreciate slightly more of this, is possibly. Perhaps some
long curly hair on one would help reflect gender and racial
diversity. Thank you!

Anonymous
10/06/2024 08:23 PM

Great colours and design

Anonymous
10/06/2024 08:28 PM

It should be design two, it's named after him so should have his
silhouette

Anonymous
10/06/2024 08:29 PM

From each viewpoint it looks like someone has put graffiti all over
the walls. And I am sure it will encourage even more graffiti in the
area.

Anonymous
10/06/2024 08:38 PM

The skater stands out better in design 1 for me

Anonymous
10/06/2024 08:40 PM

Designs are poor. Doesn't fit the environment. Should feature Rich
and "It's all good" like his mates would want

Anonymous
10/06/2024 08:47 PM

Doesn’t look nice at all

Anonymous
10/06/2024 08:48 PM

The designs are basically the same! Look like what an old person
thinks a skate park mural should look like.

Anonymous
10/06/2024 08:51 PM

The park is already a success and we'll used. Surely the money
could be used to promote/support similar activities elsewhere?
How about somewhere east of Tynewydd Rd?

Anonymous
10/06/2024 08:52 PM

Looks great

Anonymous
10/06/2024 09:10 PM

I think you need to incorporate a mural to Richard Taylor. His face,
his words. It’s his memorial park, make it clear
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Anonymous
10/06/2024 09:19 PM

Love them both, always said would look better with pictures on.

Anonymous
10/06/2024 09:27 PM

I’d urge the designer to incorporate female forms along with the
masculine silhouettes. Let’s make young girls feel that the skate
park is a safe space for them too.

Anonymous
10/06/2024 09:29 PM

At first I thought they were the same.

Anonymous
10/06/2024 09:41 PM

I think it’s a waste of money!

Anonymous
10/06/2024 09:43 PM

Proposal 1 features a roller skater whereas proposal 2 doesn’t. As
a skater myself I feel this design is more inclusive.

Anonymous
10/06/2024 10:03 PM

They are very similar so I think either will be good. It would have
been good to have a bit more choice.

Anonymous
10/06/2024 10:12 PM

Sick of graffiti being an excuse fir 'art' in the town Encourages all
graffiti

Anonymous
10/06/2024 10:24 PM

None of them reflect the level of sportsmanship shown by Rich
and his peers.

Anonymous
10/06/2024 10:32 PM

I’m sure a plaque on the wall would honour the legacy of a great
fella. A mural will be defaced within a year and you will be paying
more money to rectify it. Maybe look to get some vinyl boards
dotted all over the park instead

Anonymous
10/06/2024 10:37 PM

Think both are good.. and love the idea. It will only get graffiti on it
anyway. Better to control and make it an attractive, purposeful
design

Anonymous
10/07/2024 06:14 AM

They look fresh for the area and better than empty walls that were
once graffiti over and created an eyesore, much better to have the
design than blank walls

Anonymous
10/07/2024 06:16 AM

They’re rubbish. Use your imagination.

Anonymous
10/07/2024 07:25 AM

Designs are both awful. Colours will.clash with the surroundings.
It'll draw in graffiti artists who will contribute to it and make it look
like a mess. If you are going to have a mural it doesn't need to be
sport related at all. It's really bad (and I'm a skater and Dad of a
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young skater)

Anonymous
10/07/2024 07:31 AM

It will be a great enhancement to the area

Anonymous
10/07/2024 08:08 AM

They look great.

Anonymous
10/07/2024 08:54 AM

Maybe a less bright green?

Anonymous
10/07/2024 11:09 AM

I like both equally

Anonymous
10/07/2024 12:31 PM

Let hurt so good have more creative direction even let them design
everything from start to finish. It’s a skate park and in memory or
Richard so let the mural reflect that. Leave the full designing to
HSG as they’re far more equipped and experienced than anyone
else

Anonymous
10/07/2024 01:01 PM

I think the design is great but has a lot of green in the colour
scheme. I would like to see additional colours

Anonymous
10/07/2024 01:40 PM

The designs are ugly. They are not the right fit for the Knap

Anonymous
10/07/2024 01:41 PM

The site definitely needs a mural to soften the hard look of the
skate park. The design should reflect its nature surroundings a
little more gently.

Anonymous
10/07/2024 01:55 PM

I don't like either of them.

Anonymous
10/07/2024 03:15 PM

I feel like your missing an opportunity to create a really unique
piece of art. To me it is a very generic and dated style. Proposal 2
is favoured as it features real silhouettes especially the one of
Richard Taylor. Proposal 1 using generic clipart would be cheap,
uninspired and a waste of money!

Anonymous
10/07/2024 04:32 PM

Whilst I understand they needed to be in keeping with the
naturalistic view of the knap etc. I think more colour would have
looked great and vibrant to keep in with the
artistic/creative/vibrant/fun element of the ramp site encouraging
more youngsters to use. However aside to this I still love the
designs, and they’ll look great and anything like this is a positive
thing for Barry.

Have your say on the Cold Knap skatepark mural design : Survey Report for 01 September 2024 to 21 October 2024

Page 32 of 39



Anonymous
10/07/2024 07:16 PM

Whilst I believe both designs are ok the colour palette is just not
suitable and the visuals just confirm that. The green is
overpowering and not in keeping with the area - a black grey
version would be mouth more suitable to wide areas visual

Anonymous
10/07/2024 07:32 PM

It’s a shame they’re not more colourful and that Richard isn’t
featured anywhere? Interesting that the mural doesn’t fall within
the original brief, if I know commissions it won’t have been the
artists (the ones who know what they’re doing) who changed it so
much!

Anonymous
10/07/2024 09:39 PM

I like the design, but I don’t think the colours work. The shade of
green in the design doesn’t really go with the surroundings and I
think the design could overall be more colourful.

Anonymous
10/08/2024 11:16 AM

Eye catching and fitting for the area

Anonymous
10/08/2024 07:17 PM

Very similar designs. Hardly seems worth doing a survey.

Anonymous
10/08/2024 09:26 PM

The artists designs are compromised by local scenes and nothing
to do with skate culture. It looks better left blank.

Anonymous
10/10/2024 09:15 AM

Not much difference. Green is good as blends with grass in area.

Anonymous
10/10/2024 10:44 AM

The silhouette of the inline skater needs to be of Richard himself.

Anonymous
10/10/2024 04:24 PM

It seems fitting that the design should incorporate an image of
Richard, as without him the Skatepark would not exist

Anonymous
10/10/2024 04:36 PM

Nice concept. Final execution looks rushed and unprofessional.
The luminous green looks garish. Could a traditional artist not
produce something more in keeping with the architecture and
nature of the Knap?

Anonymous
10/10/2024 09:41 PM

Is there any reference to the wareing of helmets. If a skater is
depicted he should be shown with a helmet.

Anonymous
10/13/2024 10:33 AM

Vandalism of a beautiful park

Anonymous
10/13/2024 10:41 AM

Waste of public money
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Anonymous
10/13/2024 10:46 AM

The knap is a nice area for us elderly folks to visit it’s not all about
Richard Taylor and his mother

Anonymous
10/13/2024 10:52 AM

What about the other 99% who use the park what about an island
in the middle of the lake for the wildlife instead of this vandalism

Anonymous
10/13/2024 10:54 AM

God no what a waste of lottery and other funds money

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:01 AM

Waste of money

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:07 AM

Their is enough graffiti in this town already spend the money
cleaning road signs etc where meant to be a tourist destination

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:07 AM

Rubbish waste of money

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:09 AM

I love the skate park as it is

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:11 AM

We skaters don’t want art

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:13 AM

Poor people who live looking at this

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:16 AM

The company doing this are being paid lots of money to destroy
our town

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:19 AM

It’s not all about the youth of this town this park is mainly used by
families and elderly people no to graffiti

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:24 AM

No graffiti in 100 years old historical park

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:25 AM

This is vandalism

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:28 AM

What is wrong with white paint and signs displayed with regards
safety
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Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:30 AM

Waste of money

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:33 AM

Give the money to charity not waste it on graffiti

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:35 AM

Their are starving children in this world and you waste money on
this nonsense

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:37 AM

Terrible waste of money

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:39 AM

Mrs Taylor give the money to charity

Anonymous
10/13/2024 11:42 AM

Money for the rich again what about the east end of town

Anonymous
10/16/2024 10:24 AM

They are showing same design twice. Anyway l prefer the one with
Richard and the local landscape rather than a generic image. This
one is fantastic!

Anonymous
10/16/2024 03:46 PM

They are both the same

Anonymous
10/16/2024 06:11 PM

Looks cool

Anonymous
10/16/2024 07:03 PM

There is too much grey from a distance it looks like concrete if the
wall and ramps were all green shaded from afar it would look like
landscape with the figures skating over hills/mountains wales has
such a fantastic backdrop are the historic buildings staying grey?
They don’t match imo

Anonymous
10/16/2024 07:28 PM

Looks exciting and appropriate

Anonymous
10/16/2024 07:57 PM

Look very good to me!

Anonymous
10/16/2024 11:34 PM

I am strongly against the proposal to have a mural at this location
in a protected historic park. It is outside of the scope of the original
skate park design and should remain so. I regularly visit the park
to walk and any large scale mural would detract from the park’s
natural and well designed appeal. I see these large scale murals
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as a form of Council sponsored graffiti which is a modern blight in
society.

Anonymous
10/17/2024 08:07 AM

I don’t want any mural spoiling such a lovely area. The money
should be used to improve services to all residents of Barry not
just skateboarders. A waste of money.

Anonymous
10/17/2024 08:56 AM

I like them, but I don't like the colours.

Anonymous
10/17/2024 09:08 AM

Why don't you get graffiti artists do their own designs so they stop
making a mess elsewhere at times and saves fortune paying for
designs to be done professionally. Some gariftti artists have
amazing work so just embrace it.

Anonymous
10/17/2024 11:08 AM

Blends in nicely with the surroundings

Anonymous
10/17/2024 01:20 PM

They both are very attractive and add interest to the park.

Anonymous
10/17/2024 08:45 PM

the images in the first are easier to parse.

Anonymous
10/18/2024 07:41 PM

Cracks are appearing in the structure

Anonymous
10/18/2024 10:59 PM

I think the green is too bright. The choice was too limited

Anonymous
10/19/2024 10:29 AM

Money should be spent where it would be more useful.

Anonymous
10/19/2024 10:44 AM

Perhaps some blue in the sky would be nice

Anonymous
10/20/2024 08:26 AM

Both images appear to be the same in the survey?

Optional question (385 response(s), 304 skipped)
Question type: Essay Question
Comparing by: Does your property overlook the skatepark?
For answers: Yes,No
Filtering by: Which design do you prefer?Design One:Design Two: Design One , Design Two , I would prefer not to select
a design option
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Q3  Are you responding as:

No Yes

Comparing by: 
Does your property overlook the skatepark?

50 100 150 200 250 300 350 400 450 500

A regular visitor of the
skatepark

A potential visitor of the
skatepark

A parent / guardian /
carer of a skatepark

us...

A local resident

Other (please specify)

9

11

64

3

152

39

178

372

51

Mandatory Question (689 response(s))
Question type: Checkbox Question
Comparing by: Does your property overlook the skatepark?  For answers: Yes,No
Filtering by: Which design do you prefer?Design One:Design Two: Design One , Design Two , I would prefer not to...
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Q4  Are you a resident of Cold Knap?

No Yes

Comparing by: 
Does your property overlook the skatepark?

100 200 300 400 500 600

Yes

No

69

2

84

535

Mandatory Question (689 response(s))
Question type: Checkbox Question
Comparing by: Does your property overlook the skatepark?  For answers: Yes,No
Filtering by: Which design do you prefer?Design One:Design Two: Design One , Design Two , I would prefer not to...
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Q5  Does your property overlook the skatepark?

No Yes

Comparing by: 
Does your property overlook the skatepark?

100 200 300 400 500 600 700

Yes

No

71

618

Mandatory Question (689 response(s))
Question type: Checkbox Question
Comparing by: Does your property overlook the skatepark?  For answers: Yes,No
Filtering by: Which design do you prefer?Design One:Design Two: Design One , Design Two , I would prefer not to...

Have your say on the Cold Knap skatepark mural design : Survey Report for 01 September 2024 to 21 October 2024

Page 39 of 39








	Agenda Item No. 9 - Mural at Richard Taylor Skate Park
	Appendix A
	Appendix B
	Appendix C
	Appendix D
	Appendix E



